
 

 

MARKET NOTICE 

SUBJECT:  DECLARATION OF NON-WORKING DAYS – FRIDAY 

2ND JULY 2021 AND WEDNESDAY 7TH JULY 2021 

 

 

Dear LuSE Market Participants, 

This notice serves to inform the market participants that following the declaration 

by His Excellency, the President of the Republic of Zambia, Dr. Edgar Chagwa 

Lungu of Friday 2nd July 2021 and Wednesday 7th July 2021, as non-working 

days to commemorate the state funeral of the Late First Republican President Dr. 

Kenneth David Kaunda, please be advised that the market shall be closed on these 

days respectively. However, the LuSE has made arrangement for the settlement 

of trades that occurred on Tuesday 29th June 2021 to proceed today 2nd July 2021. 

Please be advised that the settlement day of subsequent trades that occurred on 

Wednesday 30th June 2021 and Thursday 1st July 2021 shall be the next business 

day following the expected date of settlement. 

 

Issued: 02/07/21 

By LuSE SECRETARIAT 

 

 

 
 
 
 


